
 

 

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 
 

Expressions of Interest are invited for catering the Quilpie Shire 
Council Annual Council Christmas Party, being held at Bulloo Park 

on Friday, 13th December 2019. 

Expressions of Interest should include options similar to below:  
- Finger food platters (Hot and Cold) 

- Steak/Sausages & assorted salads/potato bake/vegetable bake 
- Desserts 

 
Catering is for approximately 110 Adults and 40 Children 

(These are approximate numbers and may be subject to change) 
 

Expressions of Interest should be in writing marked “Council 
Christmas Party Catering” and returned to Quilpie Shire Council 

Office by COB Monday 2nd December 2019. 
 

For further information please contact Council’s Customer Service 
Centre on (07) 4656 0500. 

 

 

 

 

 26 November 2019 

  

Dave Burges 

Chief Executive Officer 

(07) 4656 0500 

www.quilpie.qld.gov.au 

 


